
  
 
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/218/2021-2022                                                                              14th MARCH 2022 

ANNUAL AWARD CEREMONY 
Dear Parents  
 

Greetings! 
 

This is to inform you that we have rescheduled the PTM for Grades Pre Nur-VIII from 
16th March to 17th March 2022 for your convenience.  
We are delighted to announce that we are organizing an ‘Award Ceremony’ for our 
Outgoing Batch of Grade XII, Session 2021-22 on Thursday, March 17th, 2022, 9:00 am 
onwards at Ridge Valley School. The Award Ceremony will be followed by a showcase 
of our school achievements and a small cultural performance by the Ridgeans. All  
parents and students from Grades Pre Nur-XII are invited to applaud and motivate our 
students. 
 

Please find attached the e-invite for the same. We look forward to your esteemed 
presence.  
Kindly note the following points:  

1. Award Ceremony - Award ceremony will be held at the Amphitheater, which has 
been creatively orchestrated through an Art Gallery. Request Parents to enjoy 
the gallery before settling for the event. 

2. Timings – 9am – 10.30am. Parents 
are requested to be seated by 8:45 
am.  

3. Parking – School Parking space will 
be available. Parents can also park 
their cars in the Vipul Square and 
Galleria Market Parking Space. You 
are requested to reach early to avoid 
parking hassles. 

4. Entry – Please use Gate No.1, school 
parking gate and Ridgewood Estate 
Gate.   

5. The Award Ceremony will be 
followed by the PTM 10:45 am 
onwards. The PTM slots will be 
shared on ERP by 15th March 2022 

 

Your cooperation is solicited for the success of the program.  
 

 
Warm Regards  
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal  


